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 ADDENDUM NO.01  

 
FROM: County of Alameda - GSA 

 1401 Lakeside Drive, Suite 800 
 Oakland, California 94612 
 Patrick Lam, Project Manager 
 Phone  (510) 387-5112 
  
  

TO BIDDERS 
ON: 

Las Vistas III Probation Training Center, ADA Upgrade 
2300 Fairmont Drive  

 San Leandro, California 94578 
 
THIS ADDENDUM is hereby made a part of the Project Specifications and Other Bidding and Contract Documents 
issued on 3/04/22, on the subject work as though originally included therein. The following amendments, additions 
and/or corrections shall govern this work. 

 A second pre-bid conference has been scheduled for March 8, 2022, at 1:30 p.m. (Link to meeting below) 
  
 Click here to join the meeting 
 

 If you attended the initial pre-bid conference on February 23, 2022, you are not required to attend the 
second conference. 

 Attendance at AT LEAST ONE of the pre-bid conferences is required for all interested general 
contractors and encouraged for any interested subcontractors.” 

The following documents in the RFP have been changed by this addendum. 

 
Document 
Number Document Title Date 

Cover Sheet Cover Sheet 03/04/22 
Document 00 01 09 SUMMARY BIDDING CALENDAR 03/04/22 
Document 00 11 16 Notice to Bidders 03/04/22 

 

 

 

 

  

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 01  

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZmVjY2NjYWQtYmIyZC00YTRlLThkNzktY2E2OWVhODRkN2Q3%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%2232fdff2c-f86e-4ba3-a47d-6a44a7f45a64%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%222b6a911d-8140-43b6-96bb-b1eb4c778926%22%7d
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